
“Fourteen Years Remembering Alex”  

In Remembrance of Hollywood Police Officer Alex Del Rio 

 

Gathering on Tuesday, November 22, 2022 @ 8:15 PM 
Meet location: Sheridan Park Elementary, 2310 North 70th Terrace 
 
Attendees will walk over to vigil site on Sheridan Street at 8:30pm 
Moment of silence at 8:42pm 
 
 
 

For more information, call Public Affairs at (954) 967-4371 

         


